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Comments: Bolts or fixed anchors should not be prohibited or illegal. They need to be managed in a simple

fashion that allows for the replacement of old hardware &amp; limited placement of new hardware.  A simple

process that allows the public &amp; land manager not to be over burdened with red tape.

Congress has had multiple chances to address this issue since 1964 Wilderness Act.  Use the BLM model to

address anchors in Wilderness.


